
 

Associate Appreciation Committee Report 
April 8, 2022 

 
 
A formal committee meeting was not held this month.  Our formal 
meetings will begin on May 13, 2022.  We will meet at 1pm in the 
Club Room on the 2nd Friday of each month for the rest of the  
year. However, the following tasks were completed: 
 
Chairman Blackshire worked with Debbie Frost to finalize the 
Goal Thermometer poster to be displayed in the Atrium this year. 
 
Chairman Blackshire met with Ron Larkin, Director of Golf & 
Hospitality to answer any questions he had about the RAC 
Employee Appreciation Fund check distribution. 
 
Janet Blackshire, Kim Freeman, Kathy Mahoney, Jeanne 
Nenarella, and Diana Parrish will meet with new residents to 
share information about the RAC Employee Appreciation Fund 
and to answer any questions the new residents may have. 
 
Janet Blackshire, Jeanne Nenarella, and Diana Parrish will be at 
the Associate Appreciation table during The RAC Committee Fair 
on May 13, 2022. 
 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Janet Blackshire, Chairperson 


